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October 25, 2023 

Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation 

 

SMBC Opens Washington D.C. Representative Office 

 

Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation (“SMBC”), a member of Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group 

(“SMFG”), announced that it has established a representative office in Washington, D.C. on October 

23, 2023. 

SMBC is currently among the largest foreign banks in the United States, playing an important role 

in supporting the nation’s economic growth and financial system. In SMFG’s mid-term management 

plan, SMFG aspires to further deepen and expand its U.S. business.  

Washington, D.C., as the capital of the United States, has been pivotal for finance, politics, 

economics, and diplomacy not only for the U.S. but also for the world. The Washington D.C. Office 

will engage in building relationships and exchanging views with key stakeholders, including U.S. 

financial regulators and government bodies, and strive to advocate for our values of service, respect 

and integrity.   

 

(Overview of the Washington D.C. Representative Office) 

Name Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation,  

Washington D.C. Representative Office  

Location 601 13th Street, N.W., Washington, D.C., U.S.A., 20005 

Contact (Tel.) +1-646-231-3790 
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